Physical Education at Don Wallace Reserve



Dear Parents & Guardians.

As part of our Physical Education learning for Term 4 we are continuing the focus on different bat and racquet sports that we can showcase and practise with the students.

The 3-6 classes plan to head up to Don Wallace Reserve on the following two days for an afternoon session to refine our skills with cricket and tennis using the proper courts and pitches available at the reserve.

- Wednesday, 23rd October.
- Wednesday, 30th October.

Time: Students will walk to Don Wallace Reserve between 1:30-2 and return to school (if needed by 3:15pm) if parents give permission to teachers, their child/ren will be dismissed from Don Wallace Reserve at 3:15pm by Mr Trenorden. Miss Wojcik will return to school with students who are required to be picked by parents or guardians or attend OSHC.

All tennis and cricket skills will be run by 5/6 teachers on the day.

What to wear: School Uniform including comfortable footwear.

What to bring: Drink bottle, hat, snack and lunch. (Asthma pump if required)

Cost: No cost.

Please return the attached permission form to teachers by Thursday 17th of October, 2019. Alternatively, please email your child's teacher notifying them of your intentions for these three weeks.

Don Wallace Reserve Physical Education Sessions	
give permission for Reserve.	to be dismissed from Don Wallace
My childwill at 3:15pm.	be returning to school with Miss Wojcik for collection
also authorise Shaun Trenorden where it is impracticable to commu surgical treatment that may be de	/Kate Wojcik/Grant Smith and Laura Child to consent, unicate with me, for my child receiving any medical or emed necessary.
Signed:	
Emergency Name & Phone No(s).	